
  

 
 
                          
 
 

12th July 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Sports Day – Monday 15th July 

This is just a reminder that Sports Day is on Monday 15th July from 1.15-3.20pm. Please enter the school field 
via the back entrance/car park.  
 
All parents/carers are welcome to come along and spectate. Please feel free to bring a picnic blanket or seating 
if needed as no seating is provided. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 

   Shoreham Village School   
Church Street 

Shoreham 
Sevenoaks 

                                                                  Kent   
TN14 7SN 

 Headteacher 
  Mrs G Lovatt-Young  

01959 522228 
www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 


